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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 4:50 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 7:45 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Shealaina Berube 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Another rate hike application? They have enough. I'm completely against another rate increase. The 
CEO needs to reduce their spending habits with the high salaries he and his top employees get 
before even fathoming to ask for another rate increase. Pull the purse strings tighter, they need to 
learn to live within the conpany budget not dump their misappropriations on the masses. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




